Please continue to allow nonprofit book programs. Many incarcerated people cannot afford to
purchase books from Amazon. There are more than enough gently used books that they can access for
free through nonprofit book programs.

There are many reasons why having access to reading materials is beneficial to everyone. It keeps
people literate, it helps them learn new perspectives, it helps people grow and heal. It's for the good of
society. Let's make positive impacts on society, not negative ones. Nonprofit book programs are a
societal positive.

Tara McCauley



